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Annual Report 

 

In the Session 2019-20, 230 students were given admission in B.A.-I on the 

basis of merit under the guidance of Dr. Meghnad Bhave, Coordinator, Admission 

Committee. Moreover, 85 students in B.A.-II and 23 in B.A.-III were given 

admission. Totally, 338 students had been given admission to B.A. 

In commerce faculty 112 students were given admission in B.Com.-I on the 

merit basis. 65 students in B.Com-II and 44 students in B.Com.-III were given 

admission. Totally 221 students were given admission in commerce faculty. 

The annual planning for the year 2019-20 was done under the guidance of 

Dr. Meghnad Bhave, H.O.D. The Department of English, Formation of English 

Study Forum, Inauguration of English Literary Forum, Unit Test, Assignments and 

Oral Examination etc. were discussed on in the meeting. 

During the session 2019-20, The Department of English participated in all 

the educational and Cultural Programs organised by the college. The department 

organised a Seminar on ‘Importance of English Language in Career Building’ on 

04/10/2019. The Chief guest of the seminar, Sandip Thorat guided the students and 

explained how English being the most commonly used language in the corporate 

world. The knowledge of English is one of the most important employability skills. 

A guest lecture was also organised by the department on communication skills. Dr. 

Yogesh Pohokar delivered lecture on the above topic. He threw a limelight on 

various aspects improving the communication skills on among students. He gave 

the key aspects on preparation for facing interviews. 

The unit test was conducted for the students of first third and fifth semesters. 

The Assignments were collected in October 2019. In the educational year 2019-20 

The Assignments were collected from the students of IInd IVth and VIth semesters. 

The unit test was also conducted in March 2020. 

 


